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I am a resident, a parent, a woman. I implore you to improve the safety of our 

communities by licensing gun dealers. If we regulate hair salons, we can regulate 

gun dealers. We regulate so many things that are actually dangerous and potentially 

lethal, and guns should be no different. Gun dealers need to do better and they won’t 

unless required. Please pass HB3076. 


